
 

 

 

 

 

 

№  01-0627     

«29»      07       2020 

 

 

Rector 

Almaty management university 

Suleimenov Y.Z. 

 

 

Dear Yerbol Zinaddinovich! 

 

 The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on July 25, 2020, 

there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: Accredit the 

QAlmaty management university for a period of 5 years. 

 The Agency congratulates you on your successful institutional accreditation 

and wishes the further effective work and new achievements. 

 In accordance with the main provisions of Standards of institutional 

accreditation (subsequent procedures), the Agency has been conducting post-

accreditation monitoring of the activities of the educational organization for 5 years. 

In this regard, the college must provide the Agency with an Action Plan for the 

implementation of the recommendations and elimination of comments for the post-

accreditation period, and also annually submit to the Agency a report on the 

achievements and changes that have occurred over the year. 

 The first report within post-accreditation monitoring on the implementations 

of the Accreditation Council’s recommendations must be submitted to the Agency 

by June 25, 2021. 

 

 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


